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Principal’s Message 
 

 

 
Dear Families,  
 

TODAY WAS THE BEST DAY EVER!!  
Global School Play Day was a huge success. SO many smiling faces, music playing, fort building, chalk drawing, art making, makerspace 
exploring, and game PLAYING!!! Thank you to our entire staff for being brave enough to structure nothing for the sake of play and  
allowing students to be self-directed. We joined students from 75 Nations- and loved every minute. I am guessing your children came 
home tired with much to say!  
 

Have a wonderful weekend and get out and PLAY! Kathy Lott 





Mission 

To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 

Vision 

Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quality 

education in a culture of dedication, collaboration, & learning. 

February is… 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click on the image to learn more about 
the current observance.  

Hello F7 families,   

Our School Board is searching for a new Superintendent and they want to hear from you! There are two ways 
to give your feedback. The district has a survey you can complete. You can find the survey linked here.  The  
district is also hosting four community forums with each forum lasting about an hour. The information gath-
ered will be used in the recruitment and selection of our next superintendent. I encourage you to take the 
time to fill out the survey and/or attend one of the forums. Thank you. 

   If you are using the North car loop, either 
in the morning or afternoon, please 
remember to pull as far right to the curb as 
you can if you are waiting in line to enter 
the loop. We have residents that need to 

get to and from their homes during these times and they 
have been instructed to pass those of you that are waiting 
for drop off or pick up. Therefore, please be mindful and 
careful when turning into the school as there may be a 
vehicle on your left. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/21178
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7192064/Brevard-Public-Schools-Superintendent-Search-Community-Survey


Mrs. Noe's
Knowledge
Seekers

Are you seeking help with
academic school work? 
If so, Mrs. Noe can help!

I am offering help with academic
skills and/or homework!

You can sign up for a time on my Sign Up
Genius here to hop on a Zoom virtual call for
assistance! You will join my Google Classroom

by scanning the QR code to the left! 
Please email Mrs. Noe at:

noe.jennifer@brevardschools.org to confirm
a time and look for a 

 Sign Up Genius on the Google Classroom.
Tuesday & Thursday

My office hours will be: 4:00-5:15
*Sessions will start on Tuesday, January

24th, 2023
Sign up Genius: Use this QR Code below
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